
Date Bickel

From:

	

Scott Johnson <sjohnson@fhhlaw.com >
Sent:

	

Thursday, April 21, 2016 11:18 AM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

University of Alabama WUAL-FM, Tuscaloosa, AL BESTA-20150828ABR granted 8/31

Dale--- Repairs were made, and WUAL-FM, returned to operation with full licensed facilities prior to the expiration of
the referenced STA,
Let me know if you need further information, or a formal letter from me, and I will get in touch with the University's
engineer and follow up with you.
---Best Regards Scott

M. Scott Johnson Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC

slohnson@fhhiaw.com jwww.FHHLAW.com j www.commlawblog.com

From: Scott Johnson
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 10:46 AM
To: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov >
Subject: Re: WUAL-FM BESTA-20150828ABR granted 8/31

Thank you Dale. Much appreciated. Scott

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 31, 2015, at 7:44 AM, "Dale Bickel" Dale,Bickelfccgov> wrote:

Letter attached. Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov
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